
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tuesday, March 7, 2017 

6th or 7th graders interested in playing football:  There will be a mandatory callout meeting 
after School Thursday March 9th.  All information for the spring season will be given to you at this 
meeting.  Please have rides pick you up at 4:15 by Door A (main entrance) 

Cheer Tryouts: Any 6th or 7th grader interested in cheer tryouts for the 2017-2018 school year, 
please attend the call-out, informational meeting on Monday, March 13th at 8:15 am in the library.  
Tryouts are schedule April 10th, 11th, and 13th.  Any questions, see Mrs. Dimopoulos room 245. 

 Science Olympiad: Practices this coming week will be Tuesday March 7th, Wednesday 
March 8th, Thursday March 9th and Friday March 10th you must attend three practices . The 
following week practices will be Monday March 13th , Tuesday March 14th, Wednesday March 15th 
and Thursday March 16th you must make three practices Thursday being one of them. All practices 
will run until 5:30 pm. If you can make more practices that would be great.  We leave Friday March 
17th for state. 

Boys Track: BOYS' TRACK SIGN UPS GOING ON NOW!!!!  First practice is  Monday, March 
13!!!   If you haven't picked up information yet----GET IT NOW!!!!!! See Mr. Langlois in room 141 for 
handout.  Yes, you will need a physical.  Do you have one?  If so, see Mr. Gray and get a white card 
NOW.  If you don't have a physical, then see Mr. Langlois for the physical form TODAY.  You will 
need to have a physical on file before March 13. 
 

Tennis: The wait is over. The Lake Central  Middle School Tennis team will have a informational 
meeting and first practice at the the Lake Central High Tennis courts on March 21 from 5:15-6:30.  
This is a program where students come together from all three middle schools  to form one team.  
Coach Joe Skvarek  from Clark Middle School will be coaching for his third straight year. Information 
sheets are available at the office. 

CHESS CLUB:  This Wednesday is our last meeting.  Tourney forms are due next week! 

LCHS Cheer Tryouts: LCHS Cheer will have a Callout Meeting on March 13th at 6:30 in the 
LCHS Town Square. There will be two open gym dates – March 20 and 21. Tryouts are April 5, 6, 
and 7. Contact jloden@lcscmail.com with any qustions.  

8th Grade Students: Calling all 8th graders interested in being in the lip sync contest this year!! 
There will be a callout meeting during 8th grade homeroom on Tuesday!  You will need to check in 
with your homeroom teacher and report to the mini gym.  You need to have some kind of an idea of 
who will be in your group and what you are wanting to perform. If you have any questions, please see 
Mrs. King, Mrs. Rush or Mr. Gray! 

Girls Track: Girls' track will begin on March 13th.  Make sure you have a current physical on 
file.  To check on this, talk to Mr. Gray in the gym.  Paperwork for track is available in Mrs. Gaines' or 
Mrs. Kelly's room.  If you have questions, please email or ask Coach Gaines. 
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Volleyball: Epic United Volleyball is hosting a Volleykids Program for 1st through 6th grade 
students in April. Diamond Elite Spring tryouts for U11-14 take place on March 5. For more 
information and to register go to www.epicunitedvb.com.   
 

Yearbooks:  It's not too late to get your 2017 Kahler yearbook at a discounted price.  Yearbooks 
are available for $35 through March 26th.  Ordering information is available on the Kahler website 
and in the office. 
 

Voss’s Corner:. Mrs Voss is shocked that electronics are picked up so quickly but other items 
are stacking up on her desk. Help her to see over the pile of items by getting your book "Ghost Boy", 
black choker necklace with a jeweled cross,  Joker wallet, shell bracelet, metal bracelets with charms, 
black/silver pencil pouch; and purple/silver pencil pouch.She can barely see the front counter.  

Soccer: The Dyer Kickers are looking for middle school students to sign up for the spring soccer 
season. The season runs from early April to early June. For more info or to sign up, go to 
www.dyerkickers.org.  
 

Calling all LC Scientists: This year's science fair will be held on Saturday, April 8th. If you are 
interested in completing a project either by yourself or with a partner, please see your science teacher 
for information. Registration for individual projects must be completed online between February 1st 
and March 17th. If you are a group project, each member needs to fill out a paper form and turn in to 
your science teacher no late than March 17th. Kahler cash will be given to those in attendance at the 
fair. If you have any questions please ask your science teacher or Ms. Gravely. Happy 
experimenting!! 
 
 
Upcoming Dates to Remember
                                  
Tues. Mar. 7         Tutoring - 8:00AM 
                              Club & Group Picture Day  
Thurs. Mar. 9        Tutoring - 8:00AM                                  
  
Mar. 12                 Daylight Saving Time - Set Clocks 1-Hour Forward 
Mar. 14                 Spring Pictures - 1st Period - Cafeteria 
Mar. 15                3rd Grading Period Ends                                        
Mar. 27-31          Spring Break 

Kolt P.R.I.D.E. 
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